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Research activity in various aspects of CLL, including
aetiology, the biology of the malignant cells, IGHV
mutational status and gene usage, chromosomal and
molecular aberrations, roles of flow cytometry and
molecular investigations in defining complete
remissions, and treatment strategies, including use of
more targeted therapies and novel agents. It seems
timely to review progress towards answering questions
raised by the original papers and whether these have
provided a better understanding of the aetiology of CLL,
whether pathogenic- or auto-antibodies are pivotal in
initiation of the oncogenic transformation of normal B
cells, and, most importantly, progress towards improved
survival and a potential cure. To mark the approaching
25th anniversary in 2024, Cancers (IF 6.575) now publish
a Special Issue on CLL and invited me to act as .
Original research and review are welcome.
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
Cancers is an international online journal addressing
both clinical and basic science issues related to cancer
research. The journal is publishing in Open Access
format, which will certainly evolve to ensure that the
journal takes full advantage of the rapidly changing
world of information and knowledge dissemination. It
publishes high-quality clinical, translational, and basic
science research on cancer prevention, initiation,
progression, and treatment, as well as other related
topics, particularly to capture the most seminal studies
in the rapidly growing area of immunology,
immunotherapy, and tumor microenvironment.
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